
The Grapevine 

 

 

     from: Karen Beel, President 

     Hope  all  of  you Fathers  had a  great  Father’s Day.  I 

haven’t  been  able to go on some of the Tours  because of 

work, but everyone  tells me that the tour Lori & Rudy led 

to  Riverside  was great –  good food at the restaurant, and 

many interesting things re animation  and how it is created.  

Don’t  know  how  the  Perez’s   seem  to  find  all of these 

interesting  things,  but they do  keep coming up with them.   

Hope many of you were able to go to the Murrieta Gardens 

also  –  I’m sure it was a great trip. Thanks again to Ted for 

keeping  up  with  the website and  all the reminders during 

the  month,  and  to Bob Saxman for the great work putting 

the  bulletin  together. 

Now  is not too early to 

be  thinking  about 

running  for  an  office 

next  year.   If  you  are 

interested,  please  contact Rudy or myself and let us know.  Hope to see you all 

at the meeting on the 19
th

. 

___________________________________________________________ 

   INDEPENDENCE DAY BBQ AND FIREWORKS 
      Ron  and  Susan Hull have  once again invited  us to join them at the Trinity 

Lutheran Church of Temecula for a BBQ with hot dogs, hamburgers and all the 

trimmings,  followed  by  wonderful display of fireworks set to patriotic  music.  

We’ll  meet  at the  Hull  residence  on  Friday, 5:00p  and  then travel over as a 

group to the church where we will have special parking.    Contact Ron for info.  
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FATHERS, FIREWORKS, AND FORDS !   
 

2014 

B O A R D  M E M B E R S 
 

PRESIDENT:   Karen Beel 
760-741-7942 

 

VICE-PRESIDENT:   Rudy Perez 
951-674-4330 

 

SECRETARY:   Sheila Saxman 
951-696-0323 

 

TREASURER:   Ted Iverson 
951-674-2916 

 

MEMBERSHIP:   Laura Iverson 
951-674-2916 

 

TOUR DIRECTOR:    Larry Beel 
760-741-7942 

 

ACTIVITIES:  Allan & Karolina Porch 
951-776-9253 

 

NEWSLETTER:   Robert Saxman 
951-696-0323 

 

HISTORIAN: Vacant 
 

SUNSHINE:   Judy Patrick 
951-285-7402 

 



JUN   03 

JUN   10 

JUN   13     

JUN   14 

JUN   14 

JUN   19 

JUN   28 

JUL    04 

JUL    12

  

BIRTHDAYS  &  ANNIVERSARIES 
HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

     6/05  Ted Carli 

     6/06  Allan Porch 

     6/14  Lindon Lewis* 

     6/18  Joyce Grieb 

     6/25  Kim Sparks 

Tuesday 

Tuesday 

Friday 

Saturday 

Saturday 

Thursday 

Saturday 

Friday 

Saturday 

 

 

  

 

 
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                             

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

* IN  AN  ATTEMPT  TO  RIGHT  A 

 TERRIBLE  WRONG THE  CLUB 

WOULD  LIKE  TO  EXTEND 

A   VERY  HEARTFELT 

“HAPPY  BIRTHDAY”  TO 

LINDON  LEWIS,……  WHOSE 

NAME  AND  BIRTH  DATE 

WERE  OMITTED  FROM 

LAST  YEAR’S  NEWSLETTER ! 
 

UPCOMING TOURS & EVENTS 
 

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY 
6/21  Bill & Patricia Butterfield 

6/23  Randy & Debra Wessels 

6/27  Larry & Dottie Schwieger 
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BOARD MEETING  -  Time and place TBA, check TVA website for info. 

OLD TOWN TEMECULA WALKING TOUR  -  Meet 9:30a.m. at the “Bank”. 

CRUISIN’ GRAND  -  5:00p-9:00p Escondido  -  check TVA website for info. 

MURRIETA GARDENS CAR SHOW / LUNCH  -  check TVA website for info. 

HUBLEY DERBY  -  Paradise Valley Model A Club, check TVA website for info. 

GENERAL MEETING -  Richie's Real American Diner, Murrieta at 7:00 p.m. 

TALLY-HO  -  Perez Taco Party  -  $5.00 per person - check TVA website for info. 

FIREWORKS & BBQ  -  Trinity Lutheran Church – Contact Ron Hull for info. 

PIZZA IN THE PARK  -  5:00p - Townsquare Park, Murrieta. 

General Meeting 

Winners 
50/50 

1
st
 – Bob Grieb 

2
nd

 – Ken Wuebbels 

3
rd

 – Karen Beel 
     
    

Model A Attendance 
Joe Patrick  $20.00 

 

 

Special Prizes 
Steven Currie 

Clyde DuPree 

Dawna Davis 
 

 

Distributor Won By: 
George Esades 

COME JOIN US 
Monthly meetings are held on the third Thursday 

except December at: 
7:00p 

Richies Real American Diner 
40651 Murrieta Hot Springs Road 

Murrieta, CA 92562 
___________________ 

TEMECULA VALLEY MODEL A CLUB 
PO Box 542 

Temecula, CA 92593 
 

PLEASE VISIT OUR WEBSITE AT:  

temvalas.org 

 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=D&oi=plus&q=https://maps.google.com/maps?ie%3DUTF8%26cid%3D56939037348739152%26q%3DRichie's%2BReal%2BAmerican%2BDiner%26iwloc%3DA%26gl%3DUS%26hl%3Den-US
mailto:temvalas@hotmail.com
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Temecula Valley A’s   –   General Meeting   –   May 15
th

 2014 
 

Meeting called to order at 7:00 

Pledge of Allegiance led by Joe Patrick 

 President:  Karen Beel:  Karen introduced Cindy McLean, who asked for 6 Model A’s drivers to carry the Miss Temecula Court in the 4
th

 

of July Parade and Temecula Christmas Parade. Cindy needed to get back to Karen on the times and dates. 

There will be a Memorial Potluck for David Riggle on May 24, flyer passed around for those interested. Karen said that she called RJ’s 

Sizzlin’ Steer to reserve time for Christmas party on December 6. She needs volunteers to help with party.  

Vice President:  Rudy Perez:  Rudy introduced guest: Ken Wuebbels.  Rudy had a story about the funeral procession he and Lori were in 

earlier that day. 

Secretary:  Sheila Saxman: Anna Lewis made a motion to accept the April minutes as printed. William Quiroz made a second. And it was 

voted on unanimously to accept the minutes. 

Treasurer:  Ted Iverson: The balance and expenses, as of May 15, 2014, was reported as being the same from the April meeting, as there 

were no deposits or expenditures. 

Membership: Ted Iverson (for Laura Iverson):  38 members were present.  1 guest, Ken Wuebbels. 

Tour Reports:  Karen Beel: Karen read tour dates and times during her opening remarks. Larry Beel passed around a sign up sheet for 

potluck/tech day at the Iversons, also a sign up sheet for Gardner Holt Museum.  Walking tour in Old Town Temecula will be June 11. 

Sheila Saxman announced the date, June 14, and some events for  the Murrieta Gardens Car Show, and passed around a sign up sheet. Lori 

Perez talked about the Taco Party at her house, on June 28
th

, with a stop at Randy’s Racing Museum. There is a $5.00 charge for the Taco 

Bar, Kim Sparks made a motion for the club to supplement the cost difference of Taco Bar. Rudy made a second on it. There was no one 

wanting to discuss it, and therefore the a vote was taken and passed to make up the difference.  Larry Beel said Cruisin’ Grand was June 

13
th

 in Escondido, and gave parking directions. Other tour times and dates were discussed. 

Recap of Tours:  Karen Beel talked about the Orange County Pancake Breakfast. 

Activities:  Joyce and Bob Grieb (for Karolina and Allan Porch): Joe Patrick won the special raffle for driving his Model A.  50/50 winners 

were:  Bob Grieb, Ken Wuebbels, Karen Beel .  Donated prizes were won by: Steven Currie, Clyde Dupree and Dawna Davis. Rudy thanked 

Steve Currie again for donating the distributor for the special raffle. $160 was raised for the club. The winner of the distributor was: George 

Esades. 

Newsletter:  Robert Saxman:  Bob asked for pictures and articles for the newsletter.     

Historian:  Historian needed. 

Sunshine:  Judy Patrick:  April birthdays and anniversaries were read.  

Open Items:  Rudy Perez thanked Joyce Grieb for her article in ‘The Restorer’.  Rudy told the story of his vacation to Oregon and 

Washington.  He also announced the new “A” team as Joe Patrick, Bob Grieb, and Ron Hull for their work on Ron’s car. 

Sheila Saxman made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Sherri Thomas made the second, and the  

meeting adjourned at 8:09 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted by,  
Sheila Saxman                                                                                          

_______________________________________________ 
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TECH DAY 2014 
Photos provided by Ted Iverson & Anna Lewis 
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-  ADVERTISERS  - 

Become an advertiser and help us keep our newsletter and web site up and running, The Temecula Valley Model A Club accepts advertisements from all businesses connected with 
or related to our hobby or club.  The current rate is $25.00 per year.  This includes a scan of your business card on our web site's sponsor page and this newsletter, also included on 
our web site is a description of your business and contact info, and a link to your web site if available which is optimized for search engines.  Additionally, your logo will be placed on 
our main page (selected round-robin fashion, with a different sponsor chosen daily).  Sponsorship fee is payable in advance for a (1) year minimum advertising agreement.  If 
renewal fee is not received,   ad will be canceled.  If you are interested in becoming a sponsor of the Temecula Valley Model A club, please visit the 'About Us' page on our 
webpage at temvalas.org and see the   section on sponsorship. 

  

Contributions or Photos? 
 

Please help us in providing you with an up to 

date news source of our wonderful car club!  

Send photos or articles to Robert Saxman, 

Editor at: rssaxman@verizon.net 
 

ABOUT US 
The Temecula Valley Model A Club was established in 

the year 2000 and with an emphasis on touring, has 
steadily grown into a remarkable group of Model A 

enthusiasts who never miss an opportunity to get out 
and drive these wonderful old cars.  Whether just going 

for ice cream, or across the country, you're invited to join 
us in celebrating the fun and friendship Model A's 

always seem to invoke.  
Membership is $15.00 annually and is open to anyone 
with or without a Ford Model A.  We are a chapter club 
of MAFCA (Model A Ford Club of America) therefore a 

MAFCA membership is encouraged.     



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The Temecula Valley Model A Club 
P.O. Box 542 
Temecula, CA 92593-0542 
 


